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Year 4 

residential 

Thank you to all 

the staff who 

attended and 

supported the 

Year 4 

residential at 

Kilve Outdoor Centre.  

 

The children had a fantastic time, and they were 

extremely well-behaved as noted by all staff who 

attended (Mr Lunn, Mrs Marshall and Mrs 

Holcombe) as well the Kilve Centre staff.  

 

It was an action-packed few days and we really 

appreciate the staff for volunteering their time to 

make this residential happen. 

 
 

Gymnastics competition 

Our two gymnastics teams competed at 

Whirlwinds Academy last Thursday, both from Key 

Stage 2. 

 

 

We were so proud of their determination, 

teamwork , passion and belief. Year 3/4 were 

placed 3rd and Year 5/6 came home with Silver 

medals. Thank you to all the children that took 

part. 

 

Finally, it was great to have such supportive 

parents to transport theirs (and other people’s) 

children. I’m always very impressed by the 

Wellsprings team spirit. Thank you! 

Mrs Lambert  

 

A big thank you to Miss Lambert and Mr D for 

preparing the girls so well and for supporting 

them on the day!

 
 

Dates and information  

There are some additional dates we 

will have to add in the next 

newsletter- but hopefully most are covered 

below! 

 

03.05.24 Newsletter out 

06.05.24 Bank Holiday- school closed 

13.05.24 KS2 SATs week 

14.05.24 Countryside Code assembly 

22.05.24 Adders class assembly, 2.30pm hall 

23.05.24 SARI workshops- Year 3/4 

24.05.24 Last day of Summer term 1 

WELLSPRINGS SCHOOL 
                      NEWSLETTER 

            Wellsprings School TV - YouTube 
 

 Wellspringsprimary                  https://twitter.com/WellspringsPri       Wellsprings School Group       
(our Instagram name)                     (our Twitter account)                        (our Facebook name) 

Wellsprings Website: https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/  
School blog on our website:  https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/blog-template/  

 Volume 32 Number 16                                                              Friday 3rd May 2024 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8ZV6hSO5aJAbZSo3Dwb1fg/videos
https://twitter.com/WellspringsPri
https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/
https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/blog-template/


 

24.05.24 Newsletter out 

03.06.24 INSET day 

04.06.24 School opens to children 

07.06.24 Diverse dance workshops and assembly 

07.06.24 Newsletter out 

18.06.24 ‘Windrush’ workshop and assembly 

19.06.24 Rabbits class assembly, 2.30pm hall 

21.06.24 Newsletter out 

24.06.24 Year 6 activity week starts 

29.06.24 PTA Summer Fete 

02.07.24 Year 6 transition day 

03.07.24 Class swap day/Year 6 transition day 

04.07.24 Diverse Creative arts workshops- Y5/6 

05.07.24 Diverse Creative arts workshops- Y5/6 

05.07.24 Newsletter out 

08.07.24 Diverse Creative arts workshops- Y5/6 

12.07.24 Parent/carer tour (9am in hall) 

12.07.24 Pupil reports out 

15.07.24 FS/KS1 Book Prize assembly, 9.15am hall 

15.07.24 Parent/carer ‘drop in’ after school 

16.07.24 KS2 Book Prize assembly, 9.15am hall 

17.07.24 Hedgehogs class assembly, 2.30pm hall 

24.07.24 Leavers assembly 

24.07.24 Newletter out 

24.07.24 Last day of the school year 

 

Summer holidays 25.07.24- 02.09.24 

03.09.24 INSET day 

04.09.24 INSET day 

05.09.24 School opens for children 
 

Please visit our website for key dates across the 

year: https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/events 
 

Lovely lambs! 

We had some lovely visitors this week, outside 

Hedgehogs class. Daisy and Donner are currently 

are being hand reared locally, after both mums 

couldn’t nurse their triplets. 

 

Daisy is four weeks old and Donner is just two 

weeks. 

 

All the children (and staff!) from both the 

Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 had the 

opportunity for a cuddle! 
 

 

Thanks to Mrs Marshall for helping to orgnise this 

wonderful experience for the children. 
 

 

 
 

Wellsprings website school blog is here:  
 

https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/blog-template/  
 

Newsletters are here: 

https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/  
 

 

We hope you have a lovely Bank Holiday 

weekend! 

 

Next newsletter: Friday 24th May 2024 
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